Hempnall Parish Council



Newsletter – Winter 2009/10

Public Inquiry Result

Just in case you have not heard yet, the inspector at the public inquiry dismissed Enertrag's appeal against South Norfolk Council's rejection of their planning application for 7 wind turbines in Hempnall. Following a very strong public mandate to fight the application and the appeal, Hempnall Parish Council joined forces with Saxlingham Nethergate Parish Council and SHOWT to be represented at the Inquiry as a Rule 6 party. We would like to thank the many people both in and out of the village that put in so much time, effort and money to help with our representations.

Considerate Parking

There has been some concern in the more built-up parts of the village about the way people are parking their vehicles. Although many properties have driveways, cars are being parked on both sides of the road, which is a potential hazard where the road is fairly narrow, particularly in the case of an emergency when an ambulance or fire engine would have trouble gaining access.

The Parish Council respectfully request that wherever possible residents park their cars on their driveway rather than the highway and would also remind you that it is an offence to cause an obstruction.

Members of the public and press are welcome to attend Parish Council meetings which are held in The Nelson Suit of Hempnall Village Hall at 7.30pm on 03/03, 26/05, 21/07, 15/09, 10/11/2010..

Copies of the full minutes of meetings can be found in Hempnall Stores and on our website

Councillor			Telephone No.
Geoffrey Moulton – Chairman		01508 482467	
David Hook – Vice Chairman		01508 498187	
Liz Allen		01508 499357	
Debbie Ashford		01508 498242	
Kevin Cunningham		01508 499502	
Richard Delf		01508 499788	
David Pointer		01508 498430	
Hamish Rose		01508 498486	
Peter Workman		01508 499729	
lelson - Clerk	01508 498467	tl	heclerk@hempnallpc.o